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2010-0350
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Ordinance 2010-0350

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on the 28th day of June, 2010, at 1:30 p.m. to consider adoption of Proposed  Ordinance No. 2010-0350, relating to banning the sale and discharge of fireworks in the city of Kirkland's Finn Hill/Juanita/Kingsgate annexation area.  
Summary
The proposed ordinance would ban the sale and discharge of fireworks in the city of Kirkland's Finn Hill/Juanita/Kingsgate annexation area to take effect prior to the July 4 holiday in 2011.  The City of Kirkland has requested that King County adopt a ban on the sale and discharge of all fireworks in the Finn Hill/Juanita/Kingsgate potential annexation area in time for the ban to take effect at or around July 1, 2011, so that the fireworks regulations for the proposed annexation area conform to those of the city.  This legislation would declare an emergency allowing for the ban to be in effect in time for the July 4th holiday in 2011 as required by state statute.

The full text of this ordinance will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 16th day of June, 2010.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council
